Jamberoo Public School

WEEK 9 TERM 4 2015 NEWSLETTER PH: 4236 0173 FAX: 4236 0633

ULl School Calendar el

Friday 4th December - Golf Gala Day

- School Leader Election
Wednesday 2nd December - Parent Information Night 7.00pm KHS Hall
Thursday 3rd December - Music Night 6.30pm
Monday 7th December - Year 6 Mini Fete

- House Captain Election
Tuesday 8th December - Class Parties

- Stage 3 Jamberoo Rec Park
Wednesday 9th December - NO LUNCH ORDERS
Friday 11th December - Presentation Day 9.30am
Monday 14th December - Christmas Assembly
Tuesday 15th December - Gold Day

Carols in the Park 7.00pm

Wednesday 16th December

Last day for students

Dear Parent and Caregivers

The end of the year is fast approaching. Jamberoo Public School is extremely fortunate to have many volunteer helpers. Today we
thanked many of those helpers with our traditional afternoon tea. We thank everyone who has contributed to the benefit of
Jamberoo students and staff during the year. Your efforts have helped us in many ways and we are very appreciative. We also wish
to thank Maryann Dowling and Mrs De Las Heras for organising this event

Our recent Book Fair was an opportunity for students and parents to purchase books and receive a free book. Many thanks to Mrs
Martin and Mrs Janssens for giving much of your valuable time to enable books to be purchased before and after school.

At tomorrow’s school assembly seven students from Year 5 will be presenting speeches to tell the school community of their desire
and commitment to become a school leader in 2016. These outstanding candidates are: Dylan Adams, Kyra Egan, Grace Fitzgerald,
Holly McGee, Joelle Parisotto, Charlotte Poole and Tilly Smith. From these seven students, staff and students from Kindergarten to
Year 6 will need to choose the two students who they would like to represent them in 2016.
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The two students with the highest support will become the 2016 School Captains and the two students with the next highest support
will be the 2016 School Vice-Captains. It will be a difficult decision as they are all excellent candidates. Next Monday the school will
vote for their House Leaders. Students from Year 3 to 6 in 2016 are able to stand for election and should think about a short speech
to present to their house outlining their love of sport, their sporting ability, their ability to organise teams and listen to their peers or
other traits they think would make them suitable House Leaders.

Ms Hammond-Warne

Cyber Performance
Last Friday Smiths Hill High School visited our school to present their play 'Cyber' to Year 3-6. The students really enjoyed the
performance, as can be seen a few of the Nuninoona reviews below:

'The Smiths Hill play was so creative. | couldn't believe my ears when | heard them say that the high school kids wrote the whole
play.'

'The cast used voice projection really well, and their expression was awesome. Each character had its own personality. The play
had an excellent storyline.'

" It was cool how they involved us in the play, like when Alex got to help them with the phone number. They also let us dance with
them.'

'The best bit was the song they played at the end. It was awesome.'

'l would love to see the play again. The things that made me love Cyber so much included: voice projection, audience involvement,
the physicality and that it was just so much fun. The characters suited the actors and everyone was so kind afterwards.'

Golf Gala Day this Friday for Golf Students

Golf students, we will celebrate our final week of school sport this term with a Golf Gala Day at the Jamberoo Golf Course. We will be
back at school at 11:30 am after playing an ambrose game around four holes of the Jamberoo Golf Course, followed by a sausage
sizzle. Many thanks to the Jamberoo Golf Club and to Jack Newton Junior Golf for your financial support of this event, so that the
students do not pay for this. A special thank you to Jim Butt and Phil Lewis of Jamberoo Golf Club who have taught the golf skills this
term, and to the other members who will help at the gala day. Parents, you signed permission for this on the original sport note for
this term, so there is no permission note this week. Parents, you are most welcome to meet us at the golf course at 9:20 and walk
the course with us to support your child and clap for them.

Jamberoo School’s Christmas Concert Assembly

After the excitement of our formal Presentation Day is over on Friday of Week 10, we will come back to school on Monday 14th
December for our much less formal, but very enjoyable, Christmas concert assembly at 9:30 am. Parents and friends are most
welcome—we love an audience! Each class will perform an item and each Stage will also. Students wear “Christmas colours” to
school on this day for the performance: any combination of red, green and white. Christmas accessories are also fine: tinsel, Santa
hats, etc. Please make sure, students, that you have covered shoes, covered shoulders (no singlet tops) and a hat for the playground.

Mrs McCormack

Jamberoo Carols in the Park
We would like to let parents and community members know that Jamberoo Carols in the Park will be held this year on Tuesday 15t
December at 7pm. All Jamberoo students are particularly invited to this event because we are performing that evening!

Years Kinder, 1 and 2 (Stage 1) will perform at approximately 7:20 pm. Years 3 and 4 (Stage 2) are performing at approximately 7:45
pm and Years 5 and 6 (Stage 3) are performing at approximately 8:20 pm. You will wear your “Christmas colours” — any combinations
of red, green and white. Christmas accessories such as Santa hats are also fine.

Please note that sometimes carols do run early, so please be there at least 15 minutes before these times. Even better, bring your
lawn chairs or picnic blanket at 6:30 pm and some dinner and stay for the whole show! Students, you will see your teacher gathering
students on the side of the stage a few minutes before the time for your item.

This is a wonderful event with a great community feel to it! Come and celebrate the season with us!

Please see me with any questions.

Mrs McCormack
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Berry Excursion

Our Stage 3 excursion to Berry Sport and Rec will be held in March in 2016. The dates we have booked are 14th March to 16th March
2016. We wanted to forewarn parents of next year's Year 5 and 6 students as there is a cost of approximately $250.00 for the three
day camp. Payment will be due at the end of February.

We are also looking for a Stage 3 father that may be willing to accompany us to assist with supervision at the camp. If you think you
might be able to take on this somewhat challenging yet very rewarding role, please let Kate know in the front office.

Year Six Fundraiser Mini Fete

Every year, Year 6 organise a fundraiser to raise money to buy a farewell gift for the school. This year, Year 6 would like to run another
mini fete. The fete will take place at school after lunch on Monday 7t" December. To support this fundraiser, students may bring to
school a small amount of money to spend at the fete. Stalls will range from activities such as Nerf Gun target shooting, face painting,
basketball hoop shooting competitions and apple bobbing to cakes/donut and milkshake/spider stalls. The cost for each stall will
range from 50c to $2. In addition the students will be allowed to wear mufti on the day and bring a donation.

Melinda Kunkler and Year 6

Presentation Day

Dear Parents, Grandparents, Family and Friends,

We would like to extend an invitation to attend our annual Presentation Day on Friday 11th December 2015 at 9.30am in the Jaberoo
Public School Hall.

We hope to see you there.

Wyalla

Lilly Stiner

Drualla

Ryan Smith

Nuninoona

Lachlan Poole

Birrahlee

Matilda Smith

Aaron Petterson

Pippi McInnes

Ruben Janssens

Hamish Forbes-Brown

Amarni-Lee Martin

Jules Frost

Isaac Contarin

Imogen Smith

Aaron Petterson

Callan Mawbey

Monika Mitrevska

Sophie Short

William Fagan

Lillian Kofod

Jake Wye

Oliver Poole

Annique Burnett

Brady Delamont

Clare Smith

Charlotte Woolley

Holly McGee

Hannah Collins

Learning Habits - Resiliance

Drualla

Nuninoona

Shaylen Mawbey

Ruby Palk

Jules Frost

Eliza Schweitzer

Birrahlee

Molly Parrish-Gibbons

Lucas Fagan

Ryan Smith

Gold Award

Dylan Adams

Diamond Award

Ethan Gray

Isaac Moore

Matilda Smith

Romany Janssens

Phoenix Willoughby

Max Palk

Zachariah Tidswell

Strive and Succeed
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TERM 4 CHOOK ROSTER

Saturday 5th December - Maurer Family

Sunday 6th December - Maurer Family

Saturday [2th December - Macson & Huon

Sunday [3th December - Macgon & Huon

Saturday 19th December - Nina & Grandma Nell

Thursday 7th January - Maurer Family

Sunday 20th December - Nina & Grandma Nell

Friday 8th January - Maurer Family

Monday 21st December - Williams Family

Saturday 9th January - Weir Family

Tuesday 22nd December - Williams Family

Sunday 10th January - Weir Family

Wednesday 23rd December - Weir Family

Monday 11th January - Weir Family

Thursday 24th December - Weir family

Tuesday 12th January - Weir Family

Friday 25th December - Xuereb Family

Wednesday 13th January - Maurer Family

Saturday 26th December - Weir Family

Thursday 14th January - Maurer Family

Sunday 27th December - Weir Family
Monday 28th December - Alex & Lilli Mawbey

Tuesday 29th December - Alex & Lilli Mawbey

Friday 15th January - Maurer Family

Saturday 16th January - Maurer Family

Sunday 17th January - Weir Family

Wednesday 30th December - Alex & Lilli Mawbey

Monday 18th January - Weir Family

Thursday 31st December - Williams Family

Tuesday 19th January - Weir Family

Friday 1st January - Williams Family

Wednesday 20th January - Weir Family

Saturday 2nd January - Williams Family

Thursday 21st January - Macson & Huon Smith

Sunday 3rd January - Williams Family

Friday 22nd January - Mason & Huon Smith

Monday 4th January - Weir Family

Saturday 23rd January - Macson & Huon Smith

Tuesday 5th January - Maurer Family

Sunday 24th January - Xuereb Family

Wednesday 6th January - Maurer Family

Monday 25th January - Xuereb Family

Tuesday 26th January - Xuereb Family

Strive and Succeed
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Jamberoo Public School PO Box 154
55 Churchill Street

Jamberoo 2533
Ph 4236 0173

A SMALL SCHOOL MAKING A BIG DIFFERENCE. Fax 4236 0633

Email jamberoo-p.school@det.nsw .cdu.au

PARENT SATISFACTION SURVEY

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Every year it is a Department of Education requirement that parents are surveyed to assess their
satisfaction of the school. We take this survey very seriously and staff discuss the opinions expressed by
the community to inform our school practices and policies. This year we would like to use a Parking Lot
approach, which is a Langford tool used by staff with the students, to survey parent satisfaction. In the
space below we would like you to comment on positive and negative aspects, ask any questions you ay
have and offer suggestions for improvements. The areas for comment could include Teaching /
Learning, School Policies, Reporting and Assessment, Extra- curricula activities, School Leadership,
School Resources, School Planning. These are just suggestions. Please find time to have a voice and
assist with the planning of 2016 directions. Surveys need to be returned by the last day of school,
Wednesday, 16" December.

Suzanne Hammond-Warne

Principal
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Name (Optional)
Positive Responses to School Management
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Negative Responses to School Management

uestio ou would like answered

uggesti ] Improvement




